¥) HIGHSHORE SCHOOL

2nd December 2016

Dear Parents and Carers

Christmas Arrangements

I'm enclosing a copy of our Christmas dates for reference and I'm writing to give you
some additional information.

On Tuesday 6th December the pupils will see a Pantomime in school presented by
the Principal Pantos Company. We've used this company for the last few years and
it has always been very enjoyable.

On Thursday 8" December there is a special Christmas film club at 3-30.

On Friday 9" December we are holding our school disco. This is an own clothes
day.

Tuesday 13th December is our Christmas Lunch. Thanks go to Harrisons our
caterers who always provide an excellent meal.

On Wednesday 14th December we will be performing our Key stage 3 Christmas
show. The performance starts at 1-30. If your child is in years 7,8 or 9 (including
Garnet class) please attend this performance. Prior to the performance we will be
selling Christmas cards, decorations, mince pies and plants all made by our pupils.
Do support them if you can.

On Thursday 15th December at 1:30pm our Key Stage 48&5 pupils will perform their
Christmas Show. Please attend this performance if your child is in years 10-14. The
Show will last about an hour. Again, there will be pupils selling Christmas items
before the performance.

On Friday 16th December we are taking part in the Save the Children ‘Make the
World better with a Sweater’ Christmas Jumper day. This will be an own clothes day
for all pupils. We are asking that pupils either wear a Christmas sweater to school or
bring in an old sweater which we will customise! Pupils will contribute 50p towards
‘Save the Children’. The school will be giving small prizes for Christmas jumpers as
part of the day. This was an excellent day last year and we ask for your support
again.
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School breaks up on Wednesday 21st December at 1:30pm. There will be a special
assembly that day.

Pupils return to school on Wednesday 4th January 2017.
| do hope the above information is clear and helpful. We are keeping the website up

to date so please check on www.highshore.southwark.sch.uk | do hope to see as
many of you as possible at the Christmas Show.

Thank you for your support this term and during the next few weeks.

Yours sincerely

Jaz o

Eileen Ollieuz
Headteacher






